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*not think. ve should get paid for our out-
Lay and trouble." In the second class such
an avowal w-ould be nothing less than an
avowal of a breach of trust ; for the genu-
ine student mîust follow knowledge at any
Cost to himself.

There is no doubt but that local experi-
inents are made, and suci are steadily on
the increase, but there is no concerted
action among farners. Those cxpcrinent-
ing in one centre do not combine measures
with tiose of ainother.. At least one in-

quiry in conunon should be simultaneously
conducted over a good sized area of coun-
try. ,By ail mean.s let eaci district give
the main.part of its power to the solution
of problems which most imediatelv con-
cerns itself : but the share of the means
cimploved in the general enquiry will be
well repaid by the incrcasing interest, and
stimulus to the faculty of making .observa-
tions whiclh this will involve.

Somie few years since important triais
wcre made in England, hov to produce
Iiangels on the mnost economical terms.
They established. the fact that mangels
can be grown in large quantities per acre,
and at a cliaper rate per ton, vhen no

larn yard dlung is employed. The lands
eropped with inangel in the. year of . the

trial werc sown% with barley and oats. In
thîesè the best results were obtained where
·lhe land iad been " nucked '" there being
a. nate-riail increase in bushels of grain,
and a grreat superiority visible in the
straw.r The summxrary secemed to stand
thus : first year, the average of the plots
leated whollv with artificial manure,
yieldcd i 1-4 tons of mangel per acre more
than the average o those which received
dung., but the following year, these later
plots yielded 5 bushels more ,barley per
acre, and 3 bushels more oats.

It would have beei interesting if tIe
cereal crops of the second vear could have
been all followed in the following year by
a crop of barley, for in this way some
evidence could have been educecd as to the
unexhausted fertiliity, resulting from the
tise of tarmn-yard manure, which would
have been valuable everywhere.

Such experiments as these have far more
than a local value. They are gooid and

genuine wvitnesses, speaking a language
universally intelligible, on a subject which

concerns all farmers to know. Still in
these experinients there is still one thing
more which the farmer should know-the
properties of the variously grown man-
gels.

It certainly is quite possible that the
feeding value of the mangels may be very
different, and there is no doubt but that

the keeping power of the variously grown
malgels varies more than the analysis.

It is a peculiarity of agricultural experi-
ments, that no result is a simple one,
quality as vell as quantity continually
differs, and complicates the result.

The above trials werc made in the West

of England. Those in the East, speaking
gunerally, confirmed the West experiment
wvith mangels, viz : as to the superiority
of the plots treated with artificial, over
those manured with dung, and does as
much as to the excess of grain and straw
whiîich follows upon the latter. In these
trials, salt seems to have been of no value
as a mnanure, nor did the land respond to

potash, which occasionallv on chalk soils
has made wonderful records. .It was

proved that there is no fear of impoverish-
img land by growimg hicavy crops of mal-

gels entirely by artificials and that the
subsequent grain crop is bencfited by
ploughinmg in the leaves of the nangel and
by the more numerois rootlets left in the
soil by a vigorous mangel plant. These
experiments were supplemented by others
with potatoes.and cabbage ; but these in
tle absence of others, wherewith to coin-
pare theim, are of comparatively snall
significance. It is as agricultural statis-
tics increase by repetition, and have local
influences and those of the season elimin-
ated by trials wide aparI and in successive

years that they are able to speak plainly.
One or two trials are as likelv to deceive
as to guide.

From such trials as tliese practical hints,
and mnanurial prescription.s should be
drawn. There is no doubt that both the


